A Letter to Working People in Michigan,

A

from Sam Johnson, Mary Anne Hering, and Gary Walkowicz

Working Class Party did well in the 2016 elections, despite being a new party.
We got about 13 times as many votes as we needed to stay on the ballot in 2018.

But our goal is not elections. We want to see the working class organize its
own party. In 2016, we gave people a way to say that with their vote.

For the working class to have its own party will be a long-term struggle. And
2016 was only a tiny step in that direction. But we intend to continue.

We call on you to join us in this struggle. The working class needs its own
publicists, its own agitators, its own speakers, its own organizers.

You can find out more about us at: www.workingclassfight.com. And you can
email us at contact@workingclassparty.org.
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